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First Trimester Exams

First Trimester Exams have

started. High school students

began final trimester exams

on October 31st. All exam and

revision schedules were

posted in TEAMS last week.

Please note the dismissal

times.

W H A T ' S  I N S I D E
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First Trimester Exams             
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Parents/Teacher meetings

were held on Saturday,

October 23rd for parents of

students in grades 8-12.

Parents were invited to pick

up their child's report card

and to meet their child's

teachers.

Parents/Teacher Meetings 
Grade 8-12

Parents/Teacher Meetings Grade 8-12                                
Cambridge schools community Sharqiya                                   
8k Race in Riyadh     

Welcome to GIS                             
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CAMBRIDGE  SCHOOLS  COMMUNITY  SHARQIYA

On the 17th of October, GIS hosted the first face-to-face meeting for the Cambridge Schools

Community Sharqiya. The Community chairman, Mr. Arif, greeted all visitors.

Mr. Arif announced the community's mission and vision, and leaders provided ideas and collaborated

to bring the community's vision to fruition. CSCS was overwhelmed with the school leaders' ideas and

best practices. As a result, the community will build its library of materials and host a symposium for

instructors to learn about and improve their teaching techniques.

8 K  R A C E  I N  R I Y A D H  A N D  W O N

Cambridge Schools Community Sharqiya will hold a second meeting on 18th November from 2:30 pm

to 4: 30 pm. The venue for the next meeting will be announced soon.

To coincide with health week, GIS's Mrs. Naomi, High

School Academic Director, entered an 8K race in

Riyadh. Mrs. Naomi came in first for women's division.

If any students have any achievements which they

wish to share with the school for the newsletter,

please get in touch. We would love to hear about

what you do and to celebrate your accomplishment

with our school community. 



Tala- 10B
G. I.S.s building is very big and spacious. The
teachers are very helpful and kind. I'm very
happy here. All my friends are extremely
sweet and friendly.

Welcome to GIS

Retal - 9A

In October, our School Counselor, Mrs. Rasha, met with all of our new students in

grades 8-12 to welcome them and ask how they are adapting to a new school and to

being back at school.

At the same time, one of our new students in grade 8, Mariam Ahmed, met with the

School Director to express her excitement to have joined GIS. The Director was happy

to hear from her. In response, she asked Mariam to interview other new students. Their

comments are shared here.
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The building is very clean, and the teachers
teach well. I am so happy in this school. I
would love if there were lockers in the
classrooms.

Nourah - 8A
The school is organized. Teachers care about
students, I am very comfortable around my
classmates. Although the uniform is not very
comfortable, overall I love the school.

Mariam - 8A
Everything in this school is just perfect. The
teachers are very experienced and sweet. 
I am extremely happy about transferring to
this school. I also love my classmates.

Jacqueline - 10A
I love my classmates and my teachers very
much. The school is very tidy and organized,
I wish we could get to wear our PE uniforms
every day.

Adin - 12A
The environment in G.I.S. is very healthy.
Teachers are nice, sweet and they explain
well. It's a nice school. I feel very comfortable
here.

Thank you Mariam for your report.


